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February 2021 Newsletter 
 

Stage Door Dance Arts 
575 Club Lane, Suite 102, Conway, AR 72034 

www.stagedoordancearts.com | 501.585.7205 

 

The entire staff at Stage Door Dance Arts would like to say 

“Thank You” for choosing to dance with us. We are excited 

about working with you and your dancer(s) for many years 

to come. We ask that if you have any questions or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

SDDA Reminders 

Recital Costumes Balances are now past due 
We ordered recital costumes over the Christmas break. All Costume 

deposits have been applied and balances are now past due. Costumes 

cannot be given out to any student who has not paid in full.  

Recital Dances are in progress 
We are currently in the process of teaching recital choreography and 

perfecting dances. Your child’s attendance is of utmost importance 

during the next 4 months.   

PLEASE keep an eye out for announcements regarding picture day, 

recital performance order, venue, and dress rehearsal days and times.  

SDDA Summer Classes 

Our summer schedule will be published in late March or early April, 

and we will begin accepting summer registration at that time. Last 

year we grew by 100% in the summer, and classes are expected to fill 

up quickly again, so don’t delay.  

You can get new ballet, tap, and jazz shoes and all styles 

and colors of tights in the SDDA Office. Get yours today 

in order to be picture ready.  

 

Upcoming Events 

February 1 

Tuition is due.  

February 1 

Elite: Believe entry fees are 

due!  

February 6 

Dance Team Prep Clinic #1 

February 8 – 12 

We LOVE dance week. Wear 

your best SDDA red dance 

gear to show your love for 

dance and your studio prize!  

February 14 

Elite: Believe National Talent 

Competition in Hot Springs 

February 15  

Elite: StarPower Entry Fees 

are due!  

February 15  

Dance Team Prep Clinic #2 

February 26-28 

Elite: StarPower Dance 

Competition 
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Winter Weather Policy  

 

SDDA follows the Conway Public Schools schedule for inclement weather. If Conway 

Public Schools are closed, then the studio will be closed. This does not apply to late start 
days. If the weather worsens after school hours, SDDA will make an educated decision, 
erring on the side of safety, and alert all clients in a timely manner via email and text.  

Our Facebook page will also be updated with information about closings so be sure to 
“like” Stage Door Dance Arts on Facebook. 

We understand that road conditions can vary greatly from one area to the next, so in the 
event that classes are held and you feel it is unsafe to travel the roads in your area, 
please call or email the studio and let us know. Your child’s absence will be excused. 

 

Help us wish the 

following SDDA 

students an 

incredibly Happy 

February Birthday:  

Laylee Biddle, Caroline Davis, Emery 

Eslick, Caroline Griffin, Ashley Hammit, 

Lainey Hammond, Addison Hilliker, Zoey 

Nail, Kylie Noel, Caspian Nordman, Molly 

Powers, Julianna Pullen, Blakely Quick, 

Salem Salter, Sterling Salter, Layla Slatton, 

Audrey Swain, Katelyn Thurman, and 

Grace Vallance.  

                                                         

 

Student of the Month  

 

Meet Anneliese Cormier 

Anneliese is 14 years old and dances 

in SDDA’S Level 3-4 Pre-Professional 

classes. She takes ballet, tap, jazz, 

pointe, lyrical/contemporary, student 

choreography, hip-hop, musical 

theater, modern, Turns/Tricks/Skills, 

and Body Conditioning. She’s also a 

member of the CJHS 8th grade Dance 

Team and the SDDA Teen Elite 

Competition Team. She is a sweet 

and hard-working girl, who always 

has a smile on her face and always 

puts forth her best effort. She is loved 

by her classmates and teachers. 

What a blessing to have students like 

Anneliese as part of our SDDA family!  

Anneliese’s World:  

We asked Anneliese what she likes to 

do most outside of dance class. She 

said, she loves to play her Ukulele 

and spend time with her friends and 

family. We love that!  

When asked what she loves most 

about dancing at SDDA, she tells us 

that she loves to both work hard 

learning new things and spend time 

with her friends. We would say she 

has got the right idea!  

Anneliese wants to be a professional 

hairstylist when she grows up, and 

we believe she can accomplish 

anything she sets her mind to!  

 

 


	SDDA Reminders
	Recital Costumes Balances are now past due
	We ordered recital costumes over the Christmas break. All Costume deposits have been applied and balances are now past due. Costumes cannot be given out to any student who has not paid in full.
	Recital Dances are in progress
	We are currently in the process of teaching recital choreography and perfecting dances. Your child’s attendance is of utmost importance during the next 4 months.
	SDDA Summer Classes

	Upcoming Events
	February 1
	February 1
	February 6

	Winter Weather Policy

